Legal Notice
Public Notice
A special meeting of the Plaquemines Parish School Board will be held on Thursday, December 6, 2012, at the Belle Chasse School Board Office, 557 F. Edward Hebert Blvd., Belle Chasse, Louisiana, at 5:30 P.M. 
The purpose of the meeting is as follows: 

Discussion and appropriate action in regard to completion of the South Plaquemines High School Construction Project;

Discussion and appropriate action in regard to adoption of a resolution for a redistricting plan; and

Discussion and appropriate action in regard to approval of School Board policies, new and revised.

.
The call of the meeting is by order of the President.









William Mertz, President 



Plaquemines Parish School Board
